On June 28th Board Member Sandra Richmond asked the following questions regarding Board Item PM3 - Project Modifications for Limestone Creek:

Question #1: With these class size reduction (CSR) issues, why did the board not act sooner?

Response #1:  This item is coming to the Board late, but the District acted quickly by including the additional classrooms needed for CSR in the design of the addition back in 2003.  We are simply catching up with the paperwork.

Question #2:  Also, are we considering asking for waivers if we use other techniques to meet CSR (i.e.. team teaching)?

Response #2:  The District is not just considering team teaching; it has implemented it in several cases.  Not all situations are suitable for team teaching, but it is being implemented in several schools.  Approximately 770 classes were taught with two (2) teachers in the room last spring.

